Liam Hallows – Plymouth, Devon
14th September 2020
On 11th August 2020 an Independent Panel constituted under the Case Management process of UK Athletics met to decide whether Liam Hallows should have his UKA coach Licence reinstated.
The CMG considered the evidence put before them and determined that at least one of the circumstances for withdrawal of a licence set out in condition 6.1 of the Coach Licence Terms and Conditions existed.
The decision of the Case Management Group was: –
1.      To restrict his licence in order that he is only able to coach athletes to athletes over the age of 18 years.
2.      Not to return to coaching at his current club for a period of twelve months and then only with consent
This decision was subject to an appeal period which has now expired
If you have any queries or want to discuss further please contact the Lead Safeguarding Officer at – safeguarding@uka.org.uk.  Please note that we may be unable to give further details about this decision.

